
During School Day After School

Monday 24th Beech PE
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Football and Choir clubs

Tuesday 25th
Birch and Pine PE

Chestnut Forest School

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15
Gardening and Taskmaster clubs

Wednesday
26th

Gloucestershire Wildlife Quiz Round 1 at 9am
Y6 Mock Trial event

Y5 working with visiting Stroud High School staff 

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Thursday 27th
Beech PE

Birch Forest School

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15
Netball club

Country Dancing Festival 6-7pm at
SPLC

Friday 28th
Celebration Assembly 9:00

 Birch and Sycamore PE
Chestnut & Y4 Birch Swimming session

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-4:15
Multisports club
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IN THE NEWS:IN THE NEWS:

COMING UP...COMING UP...NOTES AND REMINDERS:NOTES AND REMINDERS:

Please can we remind parents and visitors not to park in
the turning circle or on the yellow zigzag lines at any
time. Unfortunately, we have had several complaints
regarding this. Thank you for your support. 

Please can we remind you to send your children into
school in school uniform and in their PE kit on their PE
days. 

 

26th March: Y6 Mock Trial and Wildlife Quiz

27th March: Country Dancing Festival 

2nd April: Y5 SHS Festival of Learning event

4th April: Musical celebration at 2:15pm all

parents welcome

8th and 9th April: Parents evening

We have had an action packed week at Callowell celebrating Science week with all classes taking part in a
range of activities, including Silly Science workshops, whole school measurement challenge and rocket
mouse investigation. We are also running a whole school Science poster competition based on this year's
theme of 'adapt and change,’ entries for these need to be handed in by Monday 31st March. Please see
Class Dojo for more information.

It was fantastic to see so many children in red today in support of Comic Relief. Thank you for all of your
donations so far, as a school we have raised £84. If you would still like to donate, please go onto Just giving
and search for Callowell where you can donate online.

A huge congratulations to Mrs and Mr Hulme who are expecting a baby later in the year!


